
Minutes of  

The Strathmore Court Homeowners Association, Inc. 

Board of Directors Meeting 

Page 1 
 

Held on January 19, 2018 

 

The meeting did not have a quorum. 

 

I. ATTENDANCE – In attendance was Gene Dolinger, Charles Congema, Sharlene Iadanza and 

Bob Pavlecka. Also in attendance was John Hatgis representing The Management Company. 

 

II. Evan Gitter presented various letters to be sent to homeowners concerning fencing and other 

modifications of common area without Board approval. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  
 
John Hatgis as Assistant Secretary of the SCHOA 

 


